
 
THE MANDEVILLE HALL, KIMBOLTON 

Registered Charity No. 302646 

Village Hall AGM 
 

Being held in the Village Hall - Tuesday 22nd September 2020 at 2pm 
 

Open to local residents who must register to attend by the 18th September 2020  
 

The hall is a registered charity provided for the benefit of the local community.  Please come along and hear what 
the committee have been doing on your behalf and to discuss ideas and plans for the future. 
 
We are on the lookout for more people to get involved and who may be interested in being a Trustee for the 
Charity or simply helping out with events and activities. 
 
Local residents wishing to attend the meeting must register their intention (name & contact number) with Stan 
Rhodes (Chairman – Mandeville Hall Trustees) on 07367 783886 or 01480 861675 in order to comply with Covid-
19 guidance.  
 

 


